
 
*PRESS RELEASE*  

Hoboken Police seek public assistance identifying multiple suspects in recent 
incidents of shoplifting  

  
The Hoboken Police Department is requesting public assistance in identifying individuals 
wanted in connection with at least eight recent incidents of shoplifting at the same 
business on Washington Street.   
  
In the eight cases, which occurred between August 30, 2024, and November 26, 2024, 
unidentified individuals entered the store on Washington Street, took multiple items, and 
left without paying. The combined amount of merchandise stolen in these eight incidents, 
believed to be unrelated, totals more than $39,000.   
  
The cases are being investigated by Detective Connor Milne and Police Officer Joshua 
Campoverde. Anyone with information on these incidents, including the identities of the 
individuals pictured in the attached photos, is asked to email Milnec@hobokenpdnj.gov or 
Campoverdej@hobokenpdnj.gov, or call 201-420-2100 ext. 3126 or 3139. 
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